
Robotics Exhibition at Argul High School

“Every child should have time for arts, music, sports, drama, robotics, school
newspapers, and the like, not to mention recess and play.”                            -------- Chris Gabrieli

The students of Argul High School went to a robotics exhibition put on by UBA IIT

Bhubaneswar and RISC IIT Bhubaneswar on August 27, 2022. The goal was to get this new

generation interested in this growing new technology and a world where robots are taking over

the work of humans. The RISC team along with the UBA volunteers displayed and explained the

self-balancing see-saw, automotive robotic cart, self-ECG testing kit, and face identification

system, along with a detailed working explanation followed by a Q&A session. The session also

demonstrated the system's live working and a hands-on operating experience for the students.

The enthusiasm and the hunger in students taught us about the curiosity of learning among the

new generation. With this hope, the UBA team will always be ready to carry forward such

innovative sessions with new and innovative projects with the support of volunteers.
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